DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL

ALPHA IOTA CHAPTER

February 3, 2007

The February meeting was called to order by President Kathy Acree. She thanked those who provided food and decorations. She then turned the meeting over to Janet Sherling who gave the inspirational. Her topics were “Three Things in Life” and the seasonally appropriate “The Gift of Love.” Her inspirational was followed by a prayer. Twenty-three members were present for the roll call.

The following reports were given:

· Copies of the minutes from the December meeting were distributed. They were approved as read.

· Merry Greenwood gave the treasurer’s report along with information on ordering pins and paraphernalia fro the Delta Kappa Gamma catalog. She also discussed the issue of the service charge fro the bank.

· The Extra Funds Committee presented a proposal that would award a $25 check to each school-level Teacher of the Year recipient in Clayton and Henry Counties in 2007. A motion was made to accept the proposal. It was seconded and carried. Mimi Holland and Mary Ruth Boman will supervise this process.

Cheryl Goff presented our speaker for the day, former educator and State Legislator of the Year Gail Buckner. Gail was an active legislator who introduced three school safety bills in the state legislature. She discussed material that would furnish suggestions for teachers who bring groups of students to the state capitol. She also encouraged members who are interested in funding to work with the state Parent Teachers Association as well as professional organizations such as GAE, PAGE, and the Association of Retired Educators.

After the very informative program, the meeting closed with a blessing and the singing of the Delta Kappa Gamma song. After the adjournment, the members enjoyed a wonderful lunch and fellowship.









Respectfully submitted,









Donna McDonald









Recording Secretary

